# NEWMAN GENTRE CATHOLIC CHAPLAINCY & PARISH

### **NEWMAN BULLETIN**

Weeks of Sept. 25 and Oct. 2, 2016



Newman Centre Student Campus Ministers 2016 - 2017

Pastor: Fr. Peter Turrone | frpeterturrone@newmantoronto.com | 416-979-2468 ext. 223
Parish Secretary: Anne | anne.skrepichuk@newmantoronto.com | 416-979-2468 ext. 221
Associate Director of Formation & Programs: Sonal Castelino | sonal.castelino@newmantoronto.com
Associate Director of Campus Outreach: Erin Kinsella | erin@newmantoronto.com

#### **Mass Times**

Monday - Friday 12:15 pm | Saturday 9:30 am (Rosary at 9 am) | Sunday 11 am & 7 pm

Mass on statutory holidays: 9:30 am

St. Thomas Aquinas Church Visiting Hours:

Monday - Friday 8:30 am - 4:45 pm

#### Confession

Monday to Friday 11:45 am - 12:05 pm Saturday 9:00 - 9:20 am Sunday 10:15 - 10:45 am and 6:15 - 6:45 pm (Alternatively, schedule an appointment with Fr. Peter)

## Liturgical Minister Schd. - Sept 25 & Oct 2

**September 25, 11 a.m.**: Sacristan - Jarred L.; Server - SCM.; Lectors - Brian S., Joan B. EMHC - Richard B., Richard R., Diane L., Susan L.

**September 25, 7 p.m.**: Sacristan - Bluky N.; Server - SCM; Lectors - Bella I., Liam F.; EMHC - Assembly Volunteers

October 2, 11 a.m.: Sacristan - Bruno S.; Server - Peter L.; Lectors - Brian S., EMHC - Susan L.

October 2, 7 p.m.: Sacristan - TBD; Server - Gayle A.; Lectors - Martin S., Fertaa Y.; EMHC - Michelle D.; Jarred L.

Visit us online: www.newmantoronto.com

Follow us: Facebook.com/NewmanChaplaincy | Twitter: NewmanUofT

### MESSAGE FROM THE PASTOR

### Greetings in the Lord!

It has been two weeks since the academic year began at U of T. Many people, unknown and well known to Newman, have either stopped by on the sidewalk for a snow cone or popcorn during Frosh Week, or, even better, have entered into the chapel to join us in prayer. This is a great time to promote our mission of making Jesus Christ known to everyone.



As you can see from our bulletin, there are several initiatives well on their way that seek to provide each of us with ways to grow in love for God and neighbour that is relevant to the needs of our Catholic missionary community.

For example, we have many parishioners who are involved in the health sciences. The Health Science Advisory Committee will offer an upcoming talk on whether Catholics should enter the health care professions. Moreover, one of our parishioners, Dr. Richard Green, a Governor General Awarding winning poet and writer, will give a workshop on the role of journal writing in the spiritual life following the example of the Catholic saints. And so much more...

One of my theology professors taught us that parish means "home of the parishioners" in Greek. It is our prayer that everyone who passes through these doors feels at home at Newman. So much so, that it will inspire many more to get involved in our mission.

October is the Month dedicated to the Blessed Virgin Mary. I entrust the entire Newman community to her Immaculate Heart. May she guide us on this pilgrimage of faith and help us both individually, and as a community, to do the will of our Heavenly Father as did she throughout her earthly life.

In Christ, Fr. Peter

# To Volunteer for a Liturgical Ministry, please contact:

Altar Servers - Rogelio, rogelio\_mir@hotmail.com

Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion - Sonal, sonal.castelino@newmantoronto.com

Sacristans - Julie, julie.wright@mail.utoronto.ca

Lectors - Joan Bedard, sarika@bell.net

Lay Pastoral Visitors - Anne, anne.skrepichuk@newmantoronto.com

#### **ANNOUNCEMENTS**

**Women's Group at Newman**: Join us every Tuesday from 5:15 - 6:15 pm to pray together and discern in a supportive group. Offered by: Newman Centre | Open to: Women ages 17 - 35

Faculty Mass and Blessing with Cardinal Collins: Thursday, October 6th, 6 pm. For more information, please contact sonal castelino@newmantoronto.com

Can I Still Work in Health Care? October 17th from 6 -7:30 pm. A night for those enrolled in a health professional program and those thinking about a career in health care. A discussion on the importance of recognizing one's vocation to health care; not being discouraged by a shift in the sense of how care is provided by one's colleagues; where can one find support; addressing confusion around assisted dying. A reflection by Fr. Peter and by Geraldine (Jody) Macdonald RN BScN MEd EdD, Associate Professor, Teaching Stream, University of Toronto.

**Street Patrol**: If you missed our first street patrol, join us next month as we make sandwiches and serve food to the homeless on the lonely streets of Toronto. Friday, October 14th at 5 pm. Offered by: U of T Newman Catholic Students Club | Open to: All

**Exploring Divine Mercy:** Join NYAM every Monday beginning Sept. 26th, 5:30 - 7 pm in the Newman Chapel. We read and meditate on excerpts from St. Faustina's diary and pray the Divine Mercy Chaplet. Offered by: Newman Young Adult Ministry | Open to: Young adults 21 - 39

**Alpha with NYAM:** Alpha is an opportunity to explore life's big questions in a friendly and relaxed environment. Each interactive session will include food, a talk and open discussion. Alpha will run every Monday at 7:00 pm starting on Monday, October 3, 2016. Offered by: Newman Young Adult Ministry | Open to: Young adults between 21 and 39

Mass of Welcome for Bishop Robert Kasun, C.S.B.: All are invited to a special Mass of Welcome for the newest Auxiliary Bishop of the Archdiocese of Toronto on Thursday, October 6th at 10:30 am at St. Michael's Cathedral (65 Bond St.). The new bishop will be responsible for the pastoral oversight of the Central Pastoral Region of the Archdiocese of Toronto. Most recently, Bishop Kasun served as a parish priest in the Archdiocese of Edmonton, Alberta.

Regis Fall Film Series with John O'Brien, S.J, Regis College, 7pm Sept 28 - I Confess | Oct 5 - Decalogue 1 & 2

PARKING ANNOUNCEMENT: Due to the CIBC Run for the Cure, there may be several road closures around St. George Street. Please use alternate routes.





**New Newmanite Supper**: If you are new to our community and would like to get involved, please join us for a complimentary dinner on Saturday, October 1st from 4:30 - 8:30 pm at the Newman Centre.

RSVP: erin@newmantoronto.com

Offered by: Newman Centre | Open to: All



**Cardinal Newman Feast**: We will celebrate the feast of Cardinal Newman, our patron, on Sunday, October 9th with solemn Mass and socials after both Masses. Cardinal Newman's Pectoral Cross will be on special display. All welcome.



Holy Hour for Chastity & Vocational Discernment: Every Thursday, from October 13th, after the 12:15 Mass from 12:45 - 1:45 pm in the St. Thomas Aquinas Chapel. For details, please visit our website. All welcome.



**Liturgical Ministers Workshop:** Saturday, October 22, 2016, 9:30 am-2pm with John O'Brien SJ and Fr. Peter Turrone at the Newman Centre. Liturgical Ministers and all those interested in serving at Holy Mass are welcome. RSVP: frpeterturrone@newmantoronto.com (with lunch)



The Importance of Journal Writing in the Spiritual Life: Saturday, October 29th from 10:30 am - 1:30 pm 6 pm. For more information, please visit our website. RSVP: frpeterturrone@newmantoronto.com



Join the 11 am Sunday Mass Choir: Calling all singers and pianists! Please consider joining the morning mass music ministry at the Newman Centre, or invite a musically inclined friend! All voice parts are welcome. We are also in need of a piano accompanist. Please speak with Christina after mass or contact her at christina.labriola@newmantoronto.com for more information.

## An alternative way to dispose the soon expiring Air Miles - Support Newman students!

Air Miles introduced a five-year expiry date on rewards miles. That means on Jan.1, 2017, any unused miles collected before 2012 will expire. While you donate cash or stocks to earn tax breaks, you can also get a tax receipt for donating your Air Miles

The Newman Foundation of Toronto

to Newman Foundation. For more information, please contact Samantha Koon at <a href="mailto:samantha.koon@newmantoronto.com">samantha.koon@newmantoronto.com</a>, by phone at 416-979-2468 ext. 243

89 St. George Street, Toronto, Ontario, M5S 2E8 | T: 416-979-2468